
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 

 
Just a gentle reminder to please send 

the children in with a water bottle and 

sun hat. Thank you. 

 

 

We currently have no Covid cases in the 

school. 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
 

June 
Mon 13 - Pray space week.  
Tue – NARS Response Unit Visit. 
Wed 15 – Year 5/6 Cricket Team 
compete at Melton Cricket Club. 
Thurs 16 – 2nd transition day for new 
Year R children. 
Fri 17 – Fun Run 
Thurs 23 – Final transition day for the 
new Year R children. 
Mon 27 – Year 3/4 Tri-Golf Team at 
Bungay Golf Club (am). 
Wed – Thurs 29 – 30 – Hethersett 
Secondary School transition days. 
Wed 29 – Girls Cricket County Final. 
 
July 
Fri 1 - Talent Show. 
Tue 5-7 – Wymondham High transition. 
Fri 8 – Non uniform day – raising money 
for NARS. 
Fri 8 – Reports to parents. 
Mon 11 – Garlic Theatre in school – The 
Nosy Little Troll performance. 
Wed 13 – Open evening. 
Fri 15 – Sports day. 
Saturday 16 – FOW Family BBQ. 
Tue 19 - Class 4 production. 
Wed 20 – Head Teacher for the day. 
Fri 22 – Last day of term, leavers 
assembly. 

Tuesday 14th June – NARS Response Unit Visit 

On Tuesday the Norfolk Accident Rescure Service will be visiting 

Wreningham Primary School. As this is such a fantastic charity we would 

like to try and raise some money to help support them. We are going to be 

having a non-uniform day on Friday 8th July, we would be very grateful if 

you could make a small donation of £1 to help us support this amazing 

charity.  
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Welcome Back  

Welcome back to the last half term of the school year, we have lots of 

activities to finish off the year, so please keep an eye out for more details. 

A few highlights to mention: 

 Friday 17th – Fun Run 

 Friday 1st July – Talent Show 

 Friday 8th – Non uniform day – raising money for NARS 

 Friday 15th – Sports Day 

 Saturday 16th – FOW Family BBQ 

 Tuesday 19th – Class 4 production 

 
 

Next Friday the School Council will be hosting the School Fun Run, please 

send all children into school in their PE kits, along with a sun hat, water 

bottle and sun cream (applied before school) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New September Intake 

You may have noticed more parents than normal on the playground this 

week. We welcomed the new children and parents into the school this 

week for their first transition day, it was lovely to meet all the children who 

will be joining the school in September. We will be seeing them again next 

for the next two Thursdays.  


